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- The Principal Advisory Team was present and the project manager and construction 

crew updated the SDMC on the construction schedule for the new building.  

- Discussed Uber Eats/Deal Dash- teachers were in favor of trying this for the students 

with a protocol developed by December. 

- Discussed generating a schedule for Achieve 3000- teachers agreed that each week a 

different subject area will be responsible. 

- We will have a visit from an outside consulting group to provide feedback for our 

general education programs. 

- Staff Development will be ongoing for the 2017-2018 school year at Jordan High School 

as our goal is to obtain a high quality education for all students. 

 

 


